
  

 

 

 

 

New After School Club for pupils attending Bevendean 

Primary School – Starting January 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you may be aware the after school club, Groovy Gang stopped running at the end 

of the summer term.  

There will be new privately run after school club (not a school provision) to be run 

from Bevendean Primary School. School’s Out will offer good quality, motivating, 

fun and diverse activities, at the attractive price of £10.00 per session (3.15pm – 

5.15pm). All children from the age of 4 years old may attend within these hours, but 

may attend no longer than two hours per day. Concessions/special prices are made 

for siblings attending and children attending from 4.15pm only. Please see the 

separate tariff sheet with the application form. 

You will have peace of mind that your children are being looked after at the end of 

their school day and enjoying themselves at the same time. A healthy snack will be 

provided. 

If you are interested in enrolling your child or would like further information please 

contact me at SchoolsOutBev@outlook.com.  

Important Information - although the after school activities club, Schools Out, will 

take place on the school premises it will be run as a completely separate entity to 

Bevendean Primary School. 

 

Kind regards 

Deborah Earle 
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